
All,   
 
A few election updates: 
 
Town BOS 
Congratulations to Denise, Greg, Todd, and Tom, on their respective re-elections. All have been great 
partners to LPS, RSD6, and R20, and we look forward to the future with that continued partnership.  
 
LPS BOE 
Congratulations to Danny, John, Matt, and Steve, on their re-elections. We also welcome back Dave 
Pavlick, who has been a long term supporter of our students and community. 
 
Warren BOS 
Congratulations to Dave Schneiderbeck who was elected to the Warren BOS. Dave, a RSD6 BOE 
Member, has been a community volunteer that has given countless hours to our schools.  
 
An additional congratulations to Jack Baker on his election to the Warren BOS. Jack also serves on the 
Arethusa Farm Foundation.  
 
Morris BOS 
Congratulations to Denise Weik, a former RSD6 BOE member, on her election to the Morris BOS. Over 
my tenure, Denise has shown her continual commitment to the district and its students.  
 
Please reach out as possible and send congratulations to our many volunteers and town leaders that 
give to our communities.  
 
Best to all,  
 
Chris 
 


